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  Jennie (Collins Modern Classics) Paul
Gallico,2011-10-20 “If in doubt, wash!” What is it
like to be a cat? Find out in this classic animal
story from the renowned writer Paul Gallico.
  Jennie's Story ,1981
  Dinner: A Love Story Jenny
Rosenstrach,2012-06-19 Inspired by her beloved
blog, dinneralovestory.com, Jenny Rosenstrach’s
Dinner: A Love Story is many wonderful things: a
memoir, a love story, a practical how-to guide for
strengthening family bonds by making the most of
dinnertime, and a compendium of magnificent,
palate-pleasing recipes. Fans of “Pioneer Woman”
Ree Drummond, Jessica Seinfeld, Amanda Hesser,
Real Simple, and former readers of Cookie magazine
will revel in these delectable dishes, and in the
unforgettable story of Jenny’s transformation from
enthusiastic kitchen novice to family dinnertime
doyenne.
  For the Love of Jennie Laura Ford,1995 Synopsis:
The original Buster Brown icon for Buster Brown
shoes, Major Ray and his newly wed wife Jennie are
the focus of a story that is both tragic and full
of beautiful love. While only 36 and 37 inches
tall, the couple journeyed down their chosen pat
  Jennie's Story & Under the Skin Betty
Lambert,1987 A double volume from Playwrights
Canada Press.
  Jennie and the Elf Hari Prasad Anne,2015-02-04
She could no longer hear the twitter of birds or
rustle of the leaves. Is there no place where
people are always happy and kind? she thought.
Then suddenly a great darkness fell all around
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her, like a night without the stars and the moon.
Little Jennie is in love with the world until a
tragedy throws her a grim revelation. Drowned in
misery, she rejects the world as it is and dreams
of finding her place in a faraway land of
kindness. And when one wishes with a true heart,
anything could happen!
  The Story of Jennie O'Neil Potter Mrs. Anna T.
Randall Diehl,1901
  The Jennie Wade Story Cindy L. Small,1991 A true
and complete account of the only civilian killed
during the battle of Gettysburg.
  White Squaw Arville Wheeler,2016-11-11 THE TRUE
STORY OF JENNIE WILEY—WHITE SQUAW Thomas and
Jennie Wiley lived on Walker’s Creek in Bland
County, Virginia. In 1789 a small band of Indians
attacked the Wiley cabin and killed Jennie’s three
older children and her brother. Jennie was taken
captive along with her baby son. Quickly the
Indians and their captives moved westward into
what is now Kentucky. Jennie’s only hope for
herself and her child was to keep pace with her
captors. The Indians moved northwest into the Big
Sandy Valley of Kentucky. Unable to cross the
flooded Ohio River, they retreated to a series of
winter camps in present-day Carter, Lawrence and
Johnson (Kentucky) Counties. With only a rock
bluff for shelter Jennie spent the winter laboring
as a slave. After almost a year in captivity
Jennie escaped, miraculously evading pursuit as
she made her way to a small settlement at Harman’s
Station on John’s Creek where settlers helped her
return to her husband. The author Arville Wheeler
was inspired to write this book because his
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grandmother told him the story of Jennie Wiley
when he was a child.
  Gather the Daughters Jennie Melamed,2017-07-25
Never Let Me Go meets The Giver in this haunting
debut about a cult on an isolated island, where
nothing is as it seems. Years ago, just before the
country was incinerated to wasteland, ten men and
their families colonized an island off the coast.
They built a radical society of ancestor worship,
controlled breeding, and the strict rationing of
knowledge and history. Only the Wanderers --
chosen male descendants of the original ten -- are
allowed to cross to the wastelands, where they
scavenge for detritus among the still-smoldering
fires. The daughters of these men are wives-in-
training. At the first sign of puberty, they face
their Summer of Fruition, a ritualistic season
that drags them from adolescence to matrimony.
They have children, who have children, and when
they are no longer useful, they take their final
draught and die. But in the summer, the younger
children reign supreme. With the adults indoors
and the pubescent in Fruition, the children live
wildly -- they fight over food and shelter, free
of their fathers' hands and their mothers'
despair. And it is at the end of one summer that
little Caitlin Jacob sees something so horrifying,
so contradictory to the laws of the island, that
she must share it with the others. Born leader
Janey Solomon steps up to seek the truth. At
seventeen years old, Janey is so unwilling to
become a woman, she is slowly starving herself to
death. Trying urgently now to unravel the
mysteries of the island and what lies beyond,
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before her own demise, she attempts to lead an
uprising of the girls that may be their undoing.
Gather the Daughters is a smoldering debut; dark
and energetic, compulsively readable, Melamed's
novel announces her as an unforgettable new voice
in fiction.
  The Circus in Winter Cathy Day,2005-07-06 Over a
half century, a small Indiana town hosts a circus
troupe during the off-seasons in linked stories
“as graceful as any acrobat’s high-wire act” (San
Francisco Chronicle). A Story Prize Finalist From
1884 to 1939, the Great Porter Circus made the
unlikely choice to winter in an Indiana town
called Lima, a place that feels as classic as
Sherwood Anderson's Winesburg, Ohio, and as
wondrous as a first trip to the Big Top. In Lima,
an elephant can change the course of a man's
life—or the manner of his death. Jennie Dixianna
entices men with her dazzling Spin of Death and
keeps them in line with secrets locked in a cedar
box. The lonely wife of the show’s manager has
each room of her house painted like a sideshow
banner, indulging her desperate passion for a
young painter. And a former clown seeks
consolation from his loveless marriage in his
post-circus job at Clown Alley Cleaners. In this
collection of linked stories spanning decades,
Cathy Day follows the circus people into their
everyday lives and brings the greatest show on
earth to the page. “[An] exquisite story
collection.” —The Washington Post “Often funny,
always graceful, and rich with a mix of historical
and imaginative detail.” —Tim O’Brien, author of
The Things They Carried “Sublimely imaginative and
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affecting.” —The Boston Globe
  Biscuits & Bullets: The Story of Jennie Wade
Connie Heyer Hansen,2021-09-23 Gettysburg! To most
people, the very name conjures up images of war,
death, destruction, horrified screams, and all
manner of damage and ruin. But to three people
growing up there in the mid-1860s, it was simply
home. Jennie Wade, Jack Skelly, and Wesley Culp
played tag in the streets, tossed pebbles into
Rock Creek, and fished from its banks. They shared
each other's secrets and dreams of the future. But
none foresaw what would happen when war reached
their little town. Gettysburg is situated a mere
ten miles north of the Mason-Dixon Line, a hub
where over half a dozen roads converge. So when
war started, it was not inconceivable that the
village would, sooner or later, be touched by it.
And touch it, it did! For three days in July 1863,
the battle raged in and around the town until,
when it was over, a village that numbered about
two thousand souls suddenly found itself caring
for over twenty thousand wounded from both sides.
In the midst of all the tragedy, three friends
emerged. One joined the Union Army, the other the
Confederate Army, and Jennie stayed behind. War,
like death, will not be ignored, and it came to
visit each of them in its own way. Life too holds
many secrets, including how it ends. As close as
the three were in life, they would never learn
each other's secret ending.
  Jennie and the Story of Grossinger's Joel
Pomerantz,1970
  Jennie Gerhardt Theodore Dreiser,1911
  My Last Skirt Lynda Durrant,2006-02-13 Jennie
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Hodgers dressed as a boy for the first time in
order to help support her impoverished Irish
family with a shepherd’s wages. Then her arrival
in America confirmed her belief that the world
offers better opportunities to young men than to
young women. So Jennie maintained her outward
identity as Albert Cashier, serving as a grocery
clerk in Queens, New York; as a farmhand in Ohio;
and as a recruit in the 95th Illinois Infantry
during the Civil War. Not only did she survive
three years in combat with her true identity
undiscovered, she chose to continue living as
Albert for nearly all of her life. Combining
careful research with vivid insight, Lynda Durrant
portrays Albert Cashier as a soldier who served
his adopted country and his comrades with loyalty
and heroism, and Jennie Hodgers as a woman of a
woman of astonishing strength, courage, and
adaptability—a woman sometimes at war with her own
secrets. Author’s note, bibliography.
  Jennie Douglas Preston,2007-04-01 Douglas
Preston's Jennie, based on the real story of the
chimpanzee who inspired Curious George, is the
celebrated novel that was made into the award-
winning Disney television film The Jennie Project.
Translated into many languages, Jennie became a
worldwide bestselling sensation. On a research
trip to West Africa, Dr. Hugo Archibald of the
Boston Museum of Natural History encounters an
orphaned baby chimpanzee. Archibald decides to
bring the ape, whom he names Jennie, back to
Boston and raise her alongside his own two young
children as a kind of scientific experiment.
Jennie captures the hearts of everyone she
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encounters. She believes herself to be a human
being. She does almost everything a human child
can, from riding a tricycle to fighting over the
television with her siblings to communicating in
American Sign Language. Told from shifting points
of view of those closest to Jennie, this
heartwarming and bittersweet novel forces us to
take a closer look at the species that shares 98
percent of our DNA and ask ourselves the question:
What does it really mean to be human? At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
  Jennie's Hat Ezra Jack Keats,2003-04-28 Jennie's
favorite aunt is sending her a new hat, and Jennie
is sure it will be beautiful. But when the box
arrives, the hat inside is very plain. She had
imagined a wonderful hat with big colorful flowers
and even tries to make her own hat from a straw
basket! Jennie is almost ready to give up on her
dream when she receives a fanciful surprise from
some very special friends. Ezra Jack Keats's
timelessly charming illustrations will leave
readers wishing for a dream hat of their own.
  The Reverend Jennie Johnson and African Canadian
History, 1868-1967 Nina Reid-Maroney,2013 This
first scholarly treatment of a fascinating and
understudied figure offers a unique and powerful
view of nearly one hundred years of the struggle
for freedom in North America.
  Blueprint for a Book Jennie Nash,2021-09 How to
write a novel in the most efficient way by
tackling the hardest part before you start to
write, from top book coach Jennie Nash This
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process makes me want to write, and it makes what
I'm writing better. I read it before every draft.
It's that good. -KJ Dell'Antonia, New York Times
bestselling author of The Chicken Sisters Whether
you're writing your first novel or your tenth,
there is a temptation to pin it to the page before
it disappears. It's such a brilliant idea and you
can see the whole thing shimmering in your mind,
just out of reach. Maybe you do some work on
character development and plotting, but you're a
racehorse at the gate, ready to run, ready to
write. This book is an argument to stop and define
the foundational elements of your story before you
keep writing - which means understanding your
motivation as a writer, considering your reader's
expectations, and making sure your story has a
solid structure that will hold up inside and out
from beginning to end. This clarity is what gives
a novel its power and a writer their confidence.
Jennie Nash is the creator of the Book Coach
Certification program at Author Accelerator and
has taught hundreds of book coaches and thousands
of novelists how to use the Blueprint for a Book
system-and the Inside Outline at the heart of it -
to help them produce their best work in the most
efficient way. Jennie Nash turned me into a
plotter and changed the way I think about
approaching any new project. I'm an Inside Outside
outline fan for life! -Alison Hammer, author of
You and Me and Us and Little Pieces of Me If you
are about to start writing or revising your novel
- hold up! You need this book before putting
fingers to keyboard. It's a step-by-step design-
your-novel manual that encapsulates the most
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important aspect of great story-telling: how to
reach deep into your writerly heart and into the
heart of the story you want to bring to life. -
Janet Fox, author of The Artifact Hunters I will
sing the praises of the Inside Outline forever.
It's f*ing genius. -Carla Naumburg, author of How
to Stop Losing Your Sh*t With Your Kids The Inside
Outline is making writing easier. I can focus more
on the writing rather than discovering what the
scene is about when I'm creating it. Why isn't
every writer using it? Instead, people are
plonking down good money to be told ten key steps
in writing dialogue or setting a scene. I'm so
grateful I'm no longer one of them. - Kate
Kimball, first time novelist
  The True Story of "Jennie" Wade John White
Johnston,1917
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